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WILLIAM  

HENDRICKS 
asked for help and received more 

support than he could ask for thanks to Care 
Connection Aging and Disability Resource Center 

(ADRC). He was requesting transportation  
assistance, and help to complete another  

organization’s online rental assistance application.  
Staff got him set up with the Rodie Transportation  

Program. However, due to a technicality was  
ineligible for the rental support. That’s when ADRC 

staff jumped into action and successfully  
connected him to a program fitting  
Mr. Hendricks’ needs. Not only is he  

relieved, but so thankful for 
the result!


